
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  

 

On January 18, 2022, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action: 

 

• SPR 21-005: Site Plan Review application for roof-mounted solar panels visible from the 

road in the Village District at 17 Pierce Road. APPROVED 

 

Dated this 24th day of January, 2022. 

 

*PLEASE PUBLISH 2/2/22* 

 

 

 


